
Wheeling High School

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

2023-2024

Our Mission Statement
The WHS PTO works to connect teachers, staff, families, and students together to

provide a communication platform for the enrichment of the school community.

We raise money through membership from families and staff members and
participate in multiple fundraisers throughout the year that helps us support the

school by awarding grants to WHS clubs. Our efforts also help provide scholarships,
snacks for SAT testing days, and thank our teachers during teacher appreciation

week to name a few.

A suggested $20 membership fee is appreciated.

100% of membership and fundraising money are used to promote our mission and are

reinvested directly back into WHS.

Meetings for the 2023-24 school year will be on the second Wednesday every other month.

September 13, November 8, January 18* (Thursday), March 13, May 8

Please join the Wheeling High School PTO! By doing so, you make an investment in your

student’s high school experience!

PARENT / TEACHER: _____________________________________________________________________
(First name) (Last name)

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________________________
(Street address) (City) (Zip)

TELEPHONE: ___________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS _____________________________
(FOR PTO USE ONLY)

Email: whscatspto@gmail.com

mailto:whswildcatspto@gmail.com

